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Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
I wish you a very happy Easter! 
 
I believe by this time everyone that traveled to Korea are back. Let us all take the time to reflect on the 
just concluded events and share our gratitude and joy with Heavenly Parent and True Parents and to the 
Holy Mother Han and with one another. 
 
And to our newly blessed couples - Miyuki and Josh, Lisa S and Onest, Paige and Michael - let us offer 
them congratulations and best wishes as they begin their journey in their new blessed life. 
 
This Sunday is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service with Mrs. Korie Faris speaking. And yes, there 
will be some great music from our band. Also, Easter Egg Hunt will follow after the service. Please come 
and join us for a high spirited and fun filled day. 
 
For those who missed to attend the special grace, there is an extension permitted by our Holy Mother Han 
and International Headquarters until May 22, 2025. Please see separate email for details. 
 
May the blessing and love of our Heavenly Parent and True Parents be with you. 
 
With love and prayers, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


